Case 1:22-cv-00101 Document 1-11 Filed 01/14/22 Page 1 of 1

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
BOARD FOR CORRECTION OF NAVAL RECORDS

701 S. COURTHOUSE ROAD, SUITE 1001
ARLINGTON, VA 22204-2490

JDR
Docket No: 9409-19
Ref: Signature Date

CAPT TERRY S MORRIS USN RET
C/O MR DAVID P SHELDON

100 M STREET SUITE 100
WASHINGTON DC 20003

Dear Captain Morris:

Reference is made to the Application for Correction of Naval Record (DD Form 149) received
on 11 October 2019.

On 13 April 2020, you requested a 30-day extension to submit a response to the Advisory
Opinion furnished by the Assistant Legal Counsel, Navy Personnel Command (PERS-007).
Your request was granted. On 5 May 2020, you requested an additional six-month extension.
In order to accommodate your request and to allow sufficient time for you to conduct a further
factual inquiry, your case is hereby administratively closed without action. However, you may
petition the Board again by submitting a new application, should you so desire.

Our point of contact in this matter is Ms. Jane Ritchie and she may be reached at
jane.ritchie@navy.mil.

Sincerely,

6/21/2020

~ DAVID J. CASH
By direction
Signed by: CASH.DAVID.J.1101941015




